Dear Parents,

| am excited to tell you about our 4th Annual Falcon Fun Run for our PK-8th grade students!
Each student PK-8th will be participating in the Fun Run during their PE class on Friday,
December 2nd. There will be a 15 minute time period during PE classes where students will be
running or walking laps. This is a required activity for that day, regardless of whether or not
your student gets sponsors. As a perk for participating, students may wear athletic apparel
appropriate for running on December 2nd (please, no leggings or form fitting clothing).

Now for the fundraising portion of this fundraiser! Registration begins TODAY, November 14th,
giving you time to set up and share your student’s page. Students will have 3 weeks to find
donors for the Fun Run.

Please set up your student’s donation page at rebrand.ly/FunRun22, through the Foothills app
or with the QR code at the bottom of this page before Monday, November 21*. Click on the
Register button and fill out the registration form for each participating student. After you
register for the Fun Run, please log into FundEasy (P2P Fundraiser) to set up your personal page. If you don't have a
FundEasy account, create a log in so you will be able to keep track of your sponsor donations. This year our platform
allows runners to create a “Team.” This feature is totally optionall You can create a team for your family, or if any
runners want to fundraise with friends, they can create a team page and add each individual runner to the team. A
Peer-to-Peer Getting Started Video will pop up and walk you through setting up your student’s page and/or team page.
Once you have created your student’s page, you can personalize it by including their picture or a video. There is also a
welcome message section where students can write about what Foothills means to them and why they want to earn
money to help the school. We strongly encourage them to write this section as it is impactful for those who see their

page.

Your work as a parent includes taking a few minutes to set up and update your student’s page. Consider sharing the
pledge page link on social media or text with friends, family, and neighbors so they can sponsor your child. The more
you share, the more your child can raise!

As a schoal, our goal is to raise $15,000 to go towards the expansion of our school. Not only do we have a schoolwide
goal, but each student is able to set a personal goal and list it on their page. We ask that they start out by setting a goal
to raise a minimum of $125 in donations.

This year, sponsors are only able to make flat donations (no per lap pledges). Sponsors will be asked to enter a
credit/debit card and make a payment on the student page when they choose an amount to donate.

Students will receive prizes for having their donor page set up by the start of school on Monday, November 21st, having
2 or more sponsors by Monday, November 28th, and for running 35 laps on December 2nd. All students will receive a
water bottle, as well as a snack after the run. We are excited about this fun event and allowing our students to play a
big part in earning money for Foothills!

We are looking for volunteers to help on December 2nd with marking laps, handing out water and snacks. We have 1.5-
hour time blocks for volunteers or you could volunteer for the whole day. Please sign up for a time slot through the FIP
sign up page in the app or contact me directly. Thank you for helping us make this a successful fundraiser!

Angela Kreider
Advancement Assistant




